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Congratulations to Doug Scott!

REGINA, Sask., August 5, 2016 — The Office of the Provincial Auditor would like to congratulate Doug
Scott on successfully challenging the Common Final Examination (CFE).

The CFE is a three-day examination requiring candidates to demonstrate depth and breadth of
competency development in accordance with the Chartered Professional Accountants Competency
Map. It is a challenging, important milestone on the road to becoming a Chartered Professional
Accountant.

Congratulations Doug on successfully completing this step to achieve your Chartered Professional
Accountant designation!

The Office of the Provincial Auditor is an independent office of the Legislative Assembly of
Saskatchewan. The Office serves the Members of the Legislative Assembly and the people of
Saskatchewan by providing independent assurance and advice on the management, governance, and
effective use of public resources.
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